
 

 

Sept. 16, 2020 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
The Devine Independent School District has given approval and support for FCCLA to seek donations for 
membership dues, member shirts, and Fall Leadership fee. 
 
All funds raised will be used to purchase items for club activities. 
 
Checks can be made out to “Devine ISD.”  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Todd Grandjean 
Superintendent, Devine ISD 
 


